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In our Literacy classes we have worked extremely hard on units focusing on the Second World 

War and its aftermath. We have been reading books set in this period, such as The Lion, The 

Witch and The Wardrobe and Kensuke’s Kingdom, as well as continuing with the Oxford Reading 

Tree. The Literacy course has included elements of history, geography, politics and cooking, as 

well as English. In Mathematics we have been working on fractions, decimals and percentages. In 

IPC all the students have come together to learn about Greek, Norse and other myths. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


